
 

 

Notification letter for access restriction 

 

 

Our reference: 00380809        9 November 2023 

 

Mr Christopher Mumford 

christopherjm79@gmail.com  

Dear Mr Mumford 

Decision to restrict your contact with Victims Services 

It has come to my attention that you have sent numerous emails to Victims Services from October to November 

2023. These emails were unrelated to your claims with Victims Services.  

On 26 February 2021, you were sent a letter advising that previous restrictions on your contact with Victims Services 

were lifted. In this letter, you were also advised that contact with Victims Services was to occur based on your active 

claims.  

The recent contact with Victims Services outlined above is unrelated to your Redress claim or other claims with 

Victims Services. Because of this, and your previous warning in February 2021, I consider it necessary to impose 

restriction on your future contact with Victims Services, including the Redress team. I therefore give you notice that, 

effective immediately, and with the exceptions detailed below, Victims Services will only accept communication from 

you via email or letter that relate directly to claims with Victims Services. 

What this means 

You may only contact Victims Services using emails and letters which are directly related to your Redress 

claim or Victims Services claims. Any emails or letters that do not comply with this restriction will be read and 

filed without acknowledgement.  

Review of this decision 

This restriction will be reviewed after 6 months to determine if it should be maintained, amended or withdrawn. 

If you have any questions about this letter or feel this restriction is undeserved, please contact me on 

vs@justice.nsw.gov.au 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Dense Fallon 

Senior Manager Client and Legal Services and Program Delivery 

Victims Services 

Department of Communities and Justice 
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